Friday, July 8, 2016

Mr. Nebelsick and Mrs. Rozell,

It has been a difficult decision for me, but I have accepted a teaching position with Woonsocket as a 4th grade teacher. I have enjoyed my time with Huron School District and have learned so much. Because of the amazing teachers in our district, I have become a better educator and person.

I know I have a fine to pay for breaking my contract and I will pay that fine in whatever fashion the district requests.

I will have my items out of my classroom by the end of July.

Thank you again, for allowing me the opportunity to learn and grow in this district.

Sincerely,

Bev Dunn

May 6, 2016

Mrs. Beth Foss 1451 McClellan Drive SW Huron SD, 57350

Dear Mrs. Foss,

Please accept this letter as notice of my resignation from my position as Para educator at Washington 4-5th Center as well as an interpreter for Huron School District. My last day of employment will be on May 27, 2016. I will be continuing with my education at Northern State University's main campus this fall.

It has been a pleasure working with you and the staff at Washington school. I enjoyed every moment I had with the scholars. Washington scholars are awesome, respectful, and fun to work with. I will miss all of them, and my co-workers as well.

Thank you for the opportunity to work for Huron school district.

Raudar Metah.

Best regards,

KawLar Dah